
 1 

March 26, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
Submitted electronically to Registrar@oeb.ca  
  
 
RE: RNG Coalition Change in Contact Information for proceeding EB-2022-0200 Enbridge Gas 2024 
Rebasing Application 
 

Dear Ms. Nancy Marconi, 

The Coalition for Renewable Natural Gas (RNG Coalition) is writing to the Ontario Energy Board 
regarding a change in contact information in proceeding EB-2022-0200. Please add Sam Wade as 
representative of RNG Coalition in this proceeding and remove myself, Vincent Morales. Please update 
the email distribution list accordingly: 

Sam Wade 
Director of Public Policy 
Coalition for Renewable Natural Gas 
1017 L Street #513 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
United States 
Phone: +1 (916) 588-3033 
sam@rngcoalition.com 
 
RNG Coalition intends to be active in Phase 2 of the proceeding.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/v/ 
 
Vincent Morales 
Manager of Legislative and Regulatory Affairs 
Coalition for Renewable Natural Gas 
Phone: +1 916. 588. 3033 
Vincent@RNGCoalition.com 
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